
Customers, employees, friends, and neighbors,

 

On behalf of the entire MNB family, THANK YOU to our loyal customers for being so patient and flexible during this

time. COVID-19 has impacted us all, and we are all in this together. Our employees have been amazing during this

crisis. Their commitment to the community, and to our customers, is what makes MNB so great. If you have been

affected financially by this crisis, please contact us for options for how we can help.

 

We appreciate your cooperation while our lobby is closed. It remains closed for the safety of everyone, but we are

taking steps to prepare for reopening the lobby when it is safe to do so. This may include social distancing

requirements, reduced hours, and limitations on lobby capacity. We expect to reopen our lobby soon using a phased

approach, so please check our website and social media pages regularly for updates. 

 

Until the lobby is fully reopened, we encourage you to use our online banking, mobile banking, mobile deposit, ATM,

night depository, and drive-up window for your banking needs. In the event you have a banking need that does require

access to the lobby, please contact us and we are happy to make an appointment for you to come in. We ask that you

wear a mask as a precaution.

 

While the local economy, local business, and many individuals have had some challenges during this pandemic, our

community is strong, and we are honored to be part of it. Rest assured MNB is prepared to help us all come out of this

stronger than ever as we have for the last 195 years. 

 

Thank you for your continued loyalty and patience, together we build the future.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Kate Corey Marcum, President & CEO
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